
 
 

Dear prospective applicant, 

Thank you for the interest you have shown in our current Headteacher Vacancy which will 

provide an exciting opportunity for the successful candidate. Building on the success of our 

previous Headteacher we are looking to recruit an inspirational leader who will continue to 

strive for excellence. 

In our most recent inspections by Ofsted and SIAMS (2016) we were graded as 

Outstanding. We recently reviewed our Vision & Values to further our belief that these values 

are the foundation that build our Forsbrook family; that help us to strive for excellence and 

inspire dreams both now and in the future.  (A copy of our revised vision and values is in the 

information pack)    

Teachers have high expectations of what pupils can achieve and our lessons are creative 

and exciting. Our children are enthusiastic about their learning and enjoy being challenged. 

Our Governing body is an integral part of our school environment, and we have excellent 

links with other local schools and organisations building a network of strong and supportive 

relationships. 

We are looking for someone who can combine strategic vision and drive to take the school 

forward, with an approachable and caring nature, to help us build on our reputation for 

offering children with a wide range of backgrounds and needs, the very best start in life.  The 

Governors are proud of the school’s success and its Christian Distinctiveness.  We are 

committed to promoting an ethos and culture of celebration, whilst providing a friendly and 

inclusive environment with a strong pastoral care system that values every member of the 

school community.   

We strongly encourage you to visit our school prior to your application being made so you 

can see for yourself our dedicated team of staff and hard-working pupils.  

Yours Sincerely 

 

Christine Bratt 

Chair of Governors 


